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28th April 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
National School Breakfast Programme 
 
As part of my ongoing commitment to the school – I believe it is essential for pupils to start the 
day with a nutritious breakfast.  Evidence shows that providing a healthy school breakfast at the 
start of the school day can improve readiness to learn, increase concentration, and improve 
well-being and behaviour. 
 
I have therefore signed to school up to the National School Breakfast Programme, where the 
children will receive a 100% subsidy for breakfast provision until the end of July 2022.  The 
subsidy will then be reduced to 75%, and then the school will contribute 25% of the costs 
ongoing.  All pupils in Bonneygrove Primary School will be offered breakfast ‘Bagel at Break’ at 
no cost to their parents /carers.  All breakfast products meet the school food standards.  
 
I have offered bagels to children this week as a trial, and they have been very well received.  I 
will order weekly to ensure we have enough bagels for all children.  
 
I am looking for some parents/carers to support the school in getting the bagels toasted and 
buttered (dairy-free spread) – ready for the children to eat at breaktime.  If any of our 
parents/carers can support us, please contact the office at your convenience.  Any support 
would be greatly appreciated. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr Craig Hamilton  
Headteacher 

mailto:admin@bonnegrove.herts.sch.uk
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/standards-for-school-food-in-england

